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July 14, 2021 
 
Town of Orangeville 
87 Broadway  
Orangeville, Ontario L9W 1K1 
 
Dear Ms Karen Landry, Town Clerk: 
 
Re:   Amarlinc Site Alteration Application 
 
Thank you for the correspondence dated June 14, 2021.  The contents were received 
and discussed at the regular meeting of Council of the Township of Amaranth at its July 
7 2021 meeting. 
 
Council of the Township of Amaranth feels that as there is no active application at this 
time it would be premature to stop a project before an application has been received.  
When (and if) an application is received, circulation to agencies and neighbouring 
municipalities would be conducted at that time and comments would be asked for then.  
 
Council will be sure to provide any further information to the Town of Orangeville as it 
becomes available. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
Nicole Martin, Dipl. M.A.  
CAO/Clerk 


